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January 31, 2014 

 

 

Re:  File No: EB-2013-0439  

 K2 Wind Ontario Limited Partnership 

 Application for Electricity Generating Licence 

 

 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

27
th

 floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Attention: Board Secretary - Kirsten Walli 

Email: boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 

 

Cc. K2 Wind Ontario Limited Partnership 

77 King Street West 

Suite 400 - Toronto Dominion Centre 

Toronto  

Ontario, M5K 0A1 

Attention: Helen Newland 

Email: helen.newland@dentons.com 

 

 

Dear Sirs; 

 

We are submitting the following comments to the OEB for consideration in regard to the 

K2 Wind Ontario Limited Partnership application for an electricity generating licence for 

its K2 Wind project in the Township of Ashfield Colborne Wawanosh.  These comments 

are being submitted by a group of residents of the Township who are listed on the 

submission. 

 

Contact information for these residents is listed as follows: 

 

Michael Leitch & Anne Marie Howard 
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Marianne & Paul Bollinger 

 

 

 

 

 

 

George Alton 

 

 

 

 

 

Michael & Carla Stachura 

 

 

 

 

 

Anita & Paul Frayne 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bill & Suzanne Andrew 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

Michael Leitch 




